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Mr. Crum concluded by emphasizing the opportunity for the Southside localities and 
asked if Commission Members had any comments relating to Chesapeake’s decision 
to join. 
 
Commissioner Stephen Best shared that when the EVRIFA was presented to 
Chesapeake’s City Council during a work session, they understood its inherent 
value. He acknowledged the Peninsula’s efforts to create the framework and echoed 
support for regional progress through collaboration. He indicated that Chesapeake 
was pleased to join, and he expressed excitement about what the initiative can 
produce in the future.  

 
HRPDC Three Month Tentative Schedule 
 
Chair Hipple directed the Commission to the Three-Month Tentative Schedule. 
 
Advisory Committee Summaries 
 
Chair Hipple noted the attached Advisory Committee Summaries. 
 
For Your Information 
 
Chair Hipple referenced the items in the For Your Information section. 

 
Old/New Business 
 
There was no old or new business. 
 
Adjournment  
 
With no further business to come before the Hampton Roads Planning District Commission, 
the meeting adjourned at 1:53 p.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________________ _____________________________________________ 
 Michael Hipple  Robert A. Crum, Jr.  
 Chair Executive Director  
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